
  
 

 
 

 

Jean-François Decaux takes over CEO position for the UK  
and regional management for Northern Europe and Australia 

 
 
 

Paris, 9 September, 2013 - JCDecaux SA (Euronext Paris: DEC), the number one 
outdoor advertising company worldwide, announced today that Jeremy Male, CEO for the 
United Kingdom, Northern Europe and Australia, and member of the Executive Board, has 
resigned from his position in order to pursue other professional opportunities outside 
Europe.  
 
 
Commenting on Jeremy Male’s resignation, Jean-François Decaux, Chairman of the 
Executive Board and Co-CEO of JCDecaux, said:  
 
“I would like to thank Jeremy for having done a great job in the further development of 
these European markets which I started as greenfield operations in the early nineties. Our 
13-year collaboration has been a success and I wish him all the very best for the rest of his 
career. 
 
I will be personally taking over the CEO position for the United Kingdom and regional 
management for Northern Europe and Australia.” 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Key Figures for the Group 

 
- 2012 revenues: €2,623m ; H1 2013: €1,264 m 
- JCDecaux is listed on the Eurolist of Euronext Paris and is part of the Euronext 100 index 
- No.1 worldwide in street furniture (434,700 advertising panels)  
- No.1 worldwide in transport advertising with more than 150 airports and more than 280 

contracts in metros, buses, trains and tramways (358,100 advertising panels)  
- No.1 in Europe for billboards (199,600 advertising panels) 
- No.1 in outdoor advertising in the Asia-Pacific region (205,000 advertising panels)  
- No.1 worldwide for self-service bicycle hire 
- 1,002,800 advertising panels in more than 55 countries  
- Present in 3,700 cities with more than 10,000 inhabitants 
- 10,484 employees 

 

 
Contacts Communications Department: Agathe Albertini 

+33 (0) 1 30 79 34 99 – agathe.albertini@jcdecaux.fr 
Investor Relations: Nicolas Buron 
+33 (0) 1 30 79 79 93 – nicolas.buron@jcdecaux.fr 

  
 

 
 


